The History of Medicine Division of the National Library of Medicine is planning to replace its finding aids delivery application, the online tool used for searching and browsing Encoded Archival Description (EAD) finding aids for our manuscript and archival collections. 

We invite you to take part in a brief survey so we may better understand your current uses and what new features you would wish this resource to offer in the future. 

This survey has been approved by the National Library of Medicine's Survey Review process and responses will be anonymous.  

For direct access to our finding aids, please visit http://oculus.nlm.nih.gov/cgi/f/findaid/findaid-idx?c=nlmfindaid;page=browse.

For more information about our finding aids and related research and discovery resources, please visit: 
http://oculus.nlm.nih.gov/cgi/f/findaid/findaid-idx?page=home.  

Thank you for your participation.
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